
Dear Valued Guests, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you of some important 

modifications to our dining policies to enhance your experience at [Restaurant Name]. 

Effective [Date]: 

• Reservations: We now require reservations for all dining experiences. Please book your 

table in advance to ensure availability. 

• Capacity Limitations: To maintain a comfortable atmosphere, we are temporarily 

limiting the number of guests per table. 

• Health & Safety: We continue to implement rigorous health protocols, including regular 

sanitization and social distancing measures. 

• Menu Changes: Our menu has been updated to include seasonal offerings that showcase 

local ingredients. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we strive to provide a safe and enjoyable 

dining experience for everyone. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 

reach out to us. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Restaurant Name] 

[Contact Information] 


